

Dear Hooven Neighbors,

Greetings from Northern Emeralds! We hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits.

We wanted to reach out and share some exciting news about our future expansion at our local farm right here in the neighborhood. Founded in 2015 by Cody Stross, a proud Hooven resident, Northern Emeralds is a small Humboldt-based company that takes immense pride in contributing to our vibrant community. With over 50 local residents as part of our team, we are thrilled to announce the expansion of our current farm to a state-of-the-art facility.

Our commitment to being good neighbors remains unwavering. The new facility is designed with the utmost consideration for minimizing noise, light, sound, and environmental impact. As stewards of the land we call home, we assure you that we are dedicated to preserving the tranquility of our neighborhood. In the spirit of fostering community collaboration, we are exploring the idea of creating a Neighborhood Road Maintenance Association. We believe that working together on such initiatives can enhance our neighborhood's overall well-being.

Your thoughts and input matter to us. If you have any concerns or comments, please feel free to reach out directly. We also extend an invitation for you to come and take a tour of our facility with our local staff. Simply contact us to schedule a visit at your convenience.

We share a deep love for Humboldt County and are enthusiastic about creating more job opportunities and contributing more to the local economy. Your support means the world to us, and we look forward to growing together as a community.

Thank you for being wonderful neighbors, and we can't wait to hear from you. Our contacts are listed below please feel free to reach out if you need anything.

Cody Stross
CS@northernemeralds.com

Xaly Stron

Derek Calvano

<u>Derekc@northernemeralds.com</u>
(484) 356-6967

Warm regards, Northern Emeralds